|

e i -

E April is First Church of the
L Nazarene’s Month at
DOORST=P Doorstep!

Pivsghiaasa Hualjnog Maghyors,

Volunteer in the Clothing Room on any Friday during the
month of April. You will assist clients with clothing needs, sort
and organize donated clothing. (8:45am — 1:45pm)

Volunteer in the Clothing Room on Monday, April 22nd
between 8:45am and 1:30pm sorting donations.

Donate food items for the pantry. \We are one of five
congregations responsible for stocking the food pantry during
the month of April. Needed items are:

Macaroni N Cheese Pinto Beans Powdered Milk
Spaghetti Sauce Canned Fruit Evaporated Milk
Oatmeal & Dry Cereal Peanut Butter/Jelly Tuna

Make a monetary donation to Doorstep and note your
membership with First Church of the Nazarene for credit.

Your Doorstep Contacts are: !
Teresa Keller 785-817-5758 Coordinator

Contact Teresa with questions or to volunteer!

Save the Datel! Doorstep’s Appreciation Banquet will be on
Tuesday, April 29th @ 6:30pm at St. John's Evangelical
Church, 901 SW Fillmore. RSVP to 785-357-5341 by April 24th.

This year's Quilt Drawing will be done a little differently.
Along with the quilts you can win for $1 per chance, we have 4
‘theme’ quilts (KU, K-State, KC Chiefs & KC Royals) and you /

can buy chances for a specific quilt for $2 each.
Drawings will take place during the Banquet. 4




NEW Praises & Prayer Concerns
If you would like prayer for a specific request,
fill out the yellow prayer request card in the foyer or email the office.

Praises

The SURRENDER of Jesus to the Ultimate Will of The Father!
Kevin Wootan graduated from TUMI/SOUL ... CONGRATS!
Positive Pastor/Church Relationship Review w/District Leadership
Clara Kay Simmonds was in church for the first time last Sunday!

All our Quizzers qualifying for the Regional Quiz—CONGRATS!
Lorinda Toburen FINISHED her Master’s thesis & PASSED wonderfully!
Lorinda has also been unanimously referred to this summer’s District Assembly
to receive her District Minister’s License; pray for the continued process
Our Women’s Ministry Team as they led the charge for this year’s Chili & Soup
Cook-off w/Dessert Auction
The gift of your generosity in cooking, baking, and bidding to help kids & teens
go to camp this year!

Spiritual & Ministry
Being moved to intentional prayer as to how we can be a blessing to others
PROTECTION IN THE SPIRITUAL BATTLE, i.e., wisdom and love evident
through those who gather to pray in response to the March 28" Satanic Mass
being held at our State Capital; may salvations arise!
The continual stirring of Christ’s Church, including our hearts for and response
to the mission of God through us ... Sharing His Love with our world!
Our openness to God’s growth within us during this Season of Lent
Breaking of negative spiritual strongholds in our lives
SALVATION, SANCTIFICATION, DISCIPLESHIP—A THIRST for God

Sympathies
Cheryl Battles—death of her brother, David Potenza
Rhonda & Jeff, Randy & Debbie, Crystal & Joey, Lillian, Killian - Unexpected
Heaven-going of Rod Stringer (TFN member & our brother in Christ)

Hospital/Rehab: Sheryl Foy (palliative care @ Stormont)

Individual Petitions: Tabatha Wootan, Alice Ledeboer, Yvonne Halbett,
Betty Kramer, Jo Harden, Wayne Hurt, Jackie
Fraenza, Terrie Sherman, Unspoken needs

Other Concerns: Michael Stewart, proclaimed “Devil of Kansas,”
Dan (father of Gabe Weber’s friend),

Shirley Riley (former member & wife
of former pastor, Rev. Phil Riley)

The complete prayer list can be found by using this QR code:
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Front Line Prayer—Fridays, 10:00 a.m., Sanctuary

Gather for this intentional time of prayer focused on the spiritual needs of our
own lives, our congregation, and our community.
Prayers will focus on praying for our hearts to be enlarged to see the spiritual
needs around us, starting to pray for individuals God wants us to BLESS, and
about the Black Mass at the Capital.




